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French Department Holds Beaujolais Wine Tasting  
 

【Reported by Rong-han Ye, Tamkang Times】The Department of French

Language held its first annual “New Les Vins du Beaujolais Wine Tasting”

event on November 28th in the Foreign Language Building. Students and

teachers in the French Department raised their glasses in a friendly and

welcoming  atmosphere  as  they  sampled  Beaujolais.  Great  appreciation

reflected through the smiles of those who participated in this quality

wine tasting. Second year French student, Jing-yun You stated, “It’s got

a pleasant tangy taste.”
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